
Email#4 – Let’s Showcase Tomorrow 
05/05/05  - 9 am 
 
Dear Participants, 
 
This will the last pre-show email to you. 
 
Hope you have completed your posters by now (or at least almost done).  My office (SCI 
248) will open today from now until 5 pm for supplies and board pick-up.  Printing large, 
1 piece poster can be arranged through the Biology's SEO office.   Please contact me 
ASAP.   
 
I will be "moving" my office early Friday 5/6 morning to GYM 100 (so don't go to SCI 
248 to look for me).  We will be setting up GYM 100 from as early as 8 am.  Poster 
boards and supplies will be available.  Come by and set up your station anytime before 
1 pm.  ("Nelson" posters, we will set them up for you as agreed upon).  From 1-2:50 pm, 
you may hang around and check out other posters (your friendly competition :-) ) or leave 
the premise.  Please be at GYM 100 by 2:50 pm to get ready for the competition.  
Snacks and water bottles will be available outside of GYM 100.  
 
Please MEMORIZE your entry number.  All info can be found at 
www.sfsu.edu/~science/SPS.html  
 
President Corrigan, many members of his cabinet, deans, chairs and administrators might 
be stopping by to check us out.  Alumni and friends have been invited to come back to 
SFSU for an evening.   
 
LET'S SHOWCASE!!! 
 
Have fun and Good luck to all of you. 
 
 Lannie 
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